Ref:RTH/6140

18 September 2023

Planning Department,
Cornwall Council,

Chy Trevall,

Beacon Technology Park,
Bodmin,

Cornwall.

PL31 2FR

Dear Sir,
RE:EXTENSION - Highfield, Penmayne.
Please find attached copies of our drawings 6140/ 01/ 02/ 03/ 04 & 05

illustrating proposals for the above project together with copies of relevant
forms and certificates to comply with our application for Planning Approvali.

We trust this is to your satisfaction and look forward to hearing from you in
due course.

Yours faithfully,

Richard Hart
4t Dimension Architecture.
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